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Christ, our paschal lamb, has 
been sacrificed; let us then feast 
with joy in the Lord. 
 
                 1 Corinthians 5:7b-8a 
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Jesus Christ is ris’n today, Alleluia! 
Our triumphant holy day, Alleluia! 
Who did once upon the cross, Alleluia! 
Suffer to redeem our loss, Alleluia! 

 
Hymns of praise then let us sing, Alleluia! 
Unto Christ, our heav’nly King, Alleluia! 
Who endured the cross and grave, Alleluia! 
Sinners to redeem and save, Alleluia! 

 
But the pains which he endured, Alleluia! 
Our salvation have procured, Alleluia! 
Now he reigns above as King, Alleluia! 
Where the angels ever sing, Alleluia! 

 
Sing we to our God above. Alleluia! 
Praise eternal as his love. Alleluia! 
Praise him, all ye heav’nly host. Alleluia! 
Father, Son and Holy Ghost. Alleluia! 
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The deadline for articles for the  
Sunday bulletin is Monday  
morning, 5 business days before 
the article appears in the bulletin. 
Half and full page requests are due 
15 business days before 
publication date.  This schedule 
changes for Holy Days and 
holidays.   
 
Please send all bulletin articles to 
queenparish@qasstl.org. 

 
Mission Statement 

 
As members of Queen of All Saints Parish we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to all 
through word and deed. 
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Pope Francis’s Prayer To Mary 
During Coronavirus Pandemic 

 
O Mary, 
you always shine 
on our path 
as a sign of salva-
tion and of hope. 
We entrust our-
selves to you, 
Health of the Sick, 
who at the cross 
took part in Jesus' 
pain, keeping your 

faith firm. 
You, Salvation of the Roman Peo-
ple, know what we need, 
and we are sure you will provide 
so that, as in Cana of Galilee, 
we may return to joy and to feast-
ing after this time of trial. 
 
Help us, Mother of Divine Love, 
to conform to the will of the Father 
and to do as we are told by Jesus, 
who has taken upon himself our 
sufferings and carried our sor-
rows to lead us, through the 
cross, to the joy of the resurrec-
tion.  Amen. 
 
Under your protection, we seek 
refuge, Holy Mother of God.  Do 
not disdain the entreaties of we 
who are in trial, but deliver us 
from every danger, O glorious 
and blessed Virgin.  Amen. 

Stewardship 
 

“Set your minds on things that are above, not on things that are on 
earth.”  Colossians 3:2                          
 
Do you put God first in all things?  Possessions, money, power, ego can 
easily become gods to many of us.  Do a quick check of what is 
important to you.  Is God at the very top of the list?  If not, your 
priorities need to be readjusted.  Don’t let earthly things become a god 
before God.  This is also the first commandment - I am the Lord your 
God, you shall not have any strange gods before me. 

Monday, April 13 - Monday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:14, 22-33/Matthew 28:8-15 
     6:15 a.m.                Charles Burgoon (†)                    
     8:15 a.m.                Bernadette Godfrey (†)  
Tuesday, April 14 - Tuesday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:36-41/John 20:11-18 
 6:15 a.m.             Special Intention                         
 8:15 a.m. Constance Barlow (†) 
Wednesday, April 15 - Wednesday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 3:1-10/Luke 24:13-35 
 6:15 a.m. Robert Zeller  (†)  
    8:15 a.m. Joann Kummer (†) 
Thursday, April 16 - Thursday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 3:11-26/Luke 24:35-48 
 6:15 a.m. Elsie Gay Sanderford (†) 
 8:15 a.m. Bob Clark (†) 
Friday, April 17 - Friday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts o f he Apostles 4:1-12/John 21:1-14 
 6:15 a.m. Catherine Horne  (†) 
 8:15 a.m. Purgatorial Society (†) 
Saturday, April 18 - Saturday within the Octave of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 4:13-21Mark 16:9-15 
 8:15 a.m. Sylvan Lappe (†) 
Sunday, April 19 - Divine Mercy Sunday 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:42-47/1 Peter 3-9/John 20:19-31  
     9:00 a.m. Michelle and Julie Gilmore (†)                                               
  10:30 a.m. For the People                                                                
                                                         



 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
Fr. Mark Link, S.J. has written: 
 

“Three days after Jesus’ Crucifixion his distraught, defeated disciples were amazingly 
and inexplicably transformed.  They set  out ecstatically and courageously shouting to 
all the world, ’Jesus is Risen!  Jesus  is Risen!’ 
 
“Had they been deluded or dishonest about their claim, certainly one or more of the 
eleven would have confessed this under pressure of death.  But none did.” 

 
Author Albert Cleath, in his book “Hope in the Midst of Horror,” similarly comments: 
 

“No reasonable explanation has ever been given to account for the transformation of 
their lives, except their own; they had seen Jesus alive.” 
 

It seems as  if we are in the midst of a horror story as we celebrate the Resurrection of 
Jesus Christ.  The pandemic continues, people keep getting sick, too many are dying.  We 
remain for the most part stuck in our houses as more and more special events are 
canceled.  Even here in the parish we have had to postpone two sacred Masses of the 
Easter Season, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  We continue to pray that 
Covid-19 be conquered and eliminated. 
 
While we pray, though, we also talk.  Talk like the Apostles did, talk about Jesus.  The 
two authors quoted above are so right.  If this were some conspiracy or a figment of 
someone’s imagination or some delusional fantasy of one of the Eleven, someone would 
have cracked, one of them would have “spilled the beans.”  But none did, not once, not 
ever. 
 
What Apostle would have said, “My fellow Apostle made up a story about Jesus being 
alive.  It’s all a ruse, but I don’t want to be the one to admit he was lying so I’ll let these 
guys skin me alive or burn me to death with hot oil.”  Who would ever die such a painful 
death to protect a lie? 
 
No, this special day is not based on a lie or fantasy.  It’s based on the fulfillment of a 
promise of salvation.  It’s based on the obedience of Jesus Christ.  It’s based on the eye-
witness account of the Apostles.  Such a solid base has led to millions rejoicing in 
salvation and countless saints sharing in the triumph.  Even today, surrounded by a virus, 
we offer praise and thanks to God.  His Son Jesus has been vindicated and the gates of 
Heaven have been opened. 
 
In the light of such a glorious victory, what are the problems we now face?  Sure, we 
struggle with the way things now are.  Yes, we wish things were different.  We miss the 
opportunity to pray at Mass and gather with family.  But we do not wallow in despair or 
give up hope.  How can we?  Christ has died, Christ is Risen.  Christ will come again. 
 
So, like the Apostles, we will be jostled about or shaken by world events.  We may even 
face ridicule, threats, or martyrdom.  We will trudge through frustration.  But we will not 
change our story!  Jesus has been raised and we will draw hope and faith through this 
Resurrection, now and at the hour of our death. 
 
Fr. Philipp, Deacon Joe, Deacon Rich, and myself miss you very much and especially 
wish we could have seen you on this glorious day.  It’s not the same without you.  
Nevertheless, every one of you remain in our prayers.  May the victory of the Risen 
Christ keep you unshakeable in your faith and constant in your confidence, for Christ has 
risen from the grave.    
 
 May God bless all of  you.  Happy Easter. 
 
In Christ, 
Fr. Hambrough 

P  
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
P  V  

Father Clark Philipp 
314.380.4021  

philipp@qasstl.org 
 

D  
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207 ext. 252 
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Gayle Millburg 
314.380.4025  

millburgg@qasstl.org 
 

C    
R  E  

P  S   R  
Ann Bender  

314.380.4011  
bendera@qasstl.org 

 
Y  M  

Tim Buback 
314.846.8207 

buback@qasstl.org 
 

L  M  
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 371 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
C  S  C  

Jan Schroeder 
314.846.8207 

schroederj@qasstl.org 
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The 5th Graders were asked to do a Station of the Cross  
using items they had at home. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   White House Jesuit Retreat center for a  
   Stations of the Cross Field Trip 
          
 
 

3rd Station                   8th Station 
Jesus Falls the First Time       Jesus Comforts the Women 
                                                          of Jerusalem                                                                               
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STAYING AT  HOME? 
GREAT TIME TO  

REGISTER FOR PREVENT 
AND PROTECT STL 

NEW SAFE ENVIRONMENT 
REQUIREMENTS 

The Archdiocese of St. Louis has developed a 
new system for safe environment compliance 
called Prevent and Protect STL.  EVERYONE 
(clergy, employees, and volunteers) ministering 
to minors and vulnerable adults in the 
Archdiocese are required and asked to register in 
the new system ASAP.  This includes those new 
to service and those who are currently in 
service.  For those who have already attended a 
Protecting God’s Children workshop, your 
previous training date will transfer to this new 
system.  However, in addition to attending a live 
Protecting God’s Children workshop, all clergy, 
volunteers, and employees will register for an 
updated background screening, view two new 
online training modules on abuse reporting and 
the Code of Ethical Conduct, and agree to the 
updated Code of Ethical Conduct.  Please read 
all instructions before beginning.  Please allow 
about 1 hour of your time to complete ALL 
modules.  (You may log in and out at your 
convenience, if desired.)   
 
Please go to  www.preventandprotectstl.org to 
register.  Enter the pass code, stlprotect, when 
prompted.  Contact your parish Child Safety 
Coordinator, Jan Schroeder, 314-846-8207, or 
schroederj@qasstl.org, with any questions or for 
further assistance. 
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DONATIONS 
 

The weekly collection remains absolutely essential 
to our parish operations. Even though we will not 
gather physically for Mass, please continue to give 
via WeShare or Faith Direct or by bringing or 
mailing your contribution to the Parish Office. 
Please use the slot in the door.  Thank you for your 
generosity.  
 
To donate through WeShare, go to: 
 qasstl.org/giving 
 Scroll to the bottom of the page and  click on the 

small church that says Give Online 
 Complete your information 
 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-800-950-9952. 
 
You can return any time to edit your donation or to 
review your financial records. 

Offertory 

 Offertory 
 

3/29/20 

WeShare 
 

3/29/20 

Offertory $  8,260.00   $   6,778.14  

Capital Improvement  $        73.47   

Tuition Assistance $       55.00 $        68.65 

Saint Vincent de Paul $  1,755.00   $      117.21   

R  P  
 

The annual Archbishop’s Collection for Retired 
Priests serves to provide support and care for the 
priests who have sacrificed so much for our parishes 
and communities.  The Archbishop’s Collection for 
Retired Priests is an opportunity to give back to those 
who give so much. 



 

 

Mary Ann Amato  
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Lynda Burke 
Mary Callahan 
Tony Dedic 
Ron Dieckmann 
Keith Duewell 
Helen Erlinger 
Carol Faust 
Ruth Frahm 
Chris Francis 
Rick Frazier 
Jane Gacioch 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Bobby Hediger 
Betty Huegerich 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Bill Kerbler 
Jim Klotz 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Dolores McMullin 

Missy McMullen 
Gary Meadows 
Amy Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Marilyn Novak 
Helga Ogent 
Judy Pelton 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Diane Romano 
Carla Rowell 
Don Sammelman 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Leo Seiffert 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma & Ron Stillman 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Dennis Sutton 
Karen Thaman 
Pamela VonderHaar 
Robert Warren 
Pat Will 
Holly Wille 
Ronald Winston 
Mary Zerwig 

P    S  
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Registration is now open for the 2020-2021 PSR 
School Year. 
Please contact Ann Bender at bendera@qasstl.org  

S . L  R  
 
A well-formed Catholic is a well-informed Catholic! 
 
The St. Louis Review is received by many families 
in our  parish.  Please take time to read through the 
St. Louis Review and stay updated with what’s going 
on in the Church.  Share the Review with your 
family members. 
 
If you choose not to receive the St. Louis Review, 
please contact the Parish Office, 846-8207. 

D  C , A ! - 
E  S  - R     

R  P   
 

Surrexit Dominus Vere, Alleluia!  The Lord is truly 
risen!  Share this great news.  Not only has the Lord 
risen, but He also remains present to us in every 
Catholic church throughout the world.  As Pope Paul 
VI taught, “The Catholic Church has always 
displayed and still displays this latria that ought to be 
paid to the Sacrament of the Eucharist, both during 
Mass and outside of it, by taking the greatest 
possible care of consecrated Hosts, by exposing 
them to the solemn veneration of the faithful, and by 
carrying them about in procession to the joy of great 
numbers of the people” (Mysterium Fidel 56).  We 
derive great strength from the Risen Christ who is 
truly present in the Eucharist each Sunday.  How 
privileged we are to receive His Body, Blood, Soul, 
and Divinity and also to adore Him in the Blessed 
Sacrament.  Each tabernacle is a throne for the Risen 
King.  We must take advantage of the opportunity to 
adore our Lord and to pray in His powerful presence.  
He has given us new  life and has raised us to the 
status of adopted sons and daughters.  Embrace this 
new life!  

  archstl.org/dynamic   

         R  B  T  I  
 
Now is the time to turn in your Rice 
Bowl or you may write a check.  
Rice Bowls may be returned to a 
special box  marked RICE BOWL 

TURN IN on the front porch of the rectory.  Or you may write 
a check payable to Queen of All Saints with Rice Bowl written 
on the Memo line; then place the check through the slot in the 
rectory door.  Thank you. 
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If you have been looking for a way to teach your 
teens and young adults the riches of the Catholic 
Faith then look no further. 
 
FORMED is an online site that has movies and 
documentaries which present the richness and 
profundity of the Catholic Faith in a lively and 
entertaining way. 
 
Access to FORMED is easy: 
 Go online to formed.org 
 Type in access code 87b3dc 
 Register your name, address, etc. 
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The 8:15 a.m. Mass on Monday through Saturday 
continues to be available as well as  the 9:00 a.m. and 
10:30 a.m. Mass on Sunday. 
 
You can access those videos through the link at the 
top of the homepage of our website or follow this 
link: 
https://qasstl.org/news/mass-streaming 
 
Proceed to very top of page  (above the word 
GROW) and select Live Video Stream. 
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HAPPY EASTER FROM QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS YOUTH MINISTRY! 
        Alleluia! He has risen indeed! Know of my prayers for all of you during this Easter season! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
During this time of social distancing be sure to follow us on Instagram on @QAS__YM to keep up with both of 
our Sunday and Thursday programming. We currently stream Sunday Life Nights on YouTube, Tuesdays at 8:30 
we pray Night Prayer via Zoom and Lux on Thursdays at 7:30 via Zoom. If you are a teen who is interested in 
joining us for any of these events, please email buback@qasstl.org to get login info for Zoom. YouTube Live links 
can be found in our Instagram bio! 



 

 



 

 


